
ALLAN G. MosKowlTz, EsQ.

Ms Marlene H. Dorteh, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission

2th
Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re: Notification of Relocation of Main Studio

Radio Station KGUM(AM)
Facility ID 60853
Agana, Guam

Radio Station KGUM-FM
Facility ID 87891
Dededo, Guam

Radio Station KZGZ(FM)
Facility ID 33082
Agana, Guam

Radio Station KZGU(FM)
Facility ID 60854
Mangilao, Guam

Sorensen Pacific Broadcasting, Inc.

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Sorensen Pacific Broadcasting, me, license of the above-referenced Radio Stations
and pursuant to Section 73.1125(a) and (e) of the Commission's rules, I am herewith notifying the
Commission that the stations have relocated their main studios and public flIes to the following
address:

962 Pale San Vitores Road
Suite 116
Tumon, GU 96913
Tel: 671-477-5700

Should any questions arise with respect to this matter, please contact the undersigned counsel.

Respectfully submitted,

March 30, 2017
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